News Article
New Policy Number for WI SSLI

Effective January 1, 2015, the policy number for the State Sponsored Life Insurance (SSLI)
program will change from G-14109-1 to G-29360-0. This change in policy number is a result of
Wisconsin leaving the Militia Insurance Trust (MIT) Pool effective end of day December 31,
2014 and becoming an independent state for the purposes of administering the SSLI program.
New York Life Insurance Company will continue to be our underwriter and serve our National
Guard officers, enlisted personnel and their families by providing high quality and affordable
term life insurance product. There will be no change to your premiums, coverage amounts or
any other coverage terms. If you wish to receive a copy of the certificate of insurance
reflecting the new policy number, you can download it from the WINGA web site at
www.winga.org/insurance.html. If you would like to receive an updated copy of your Individual
Schedule of Benefits (ISB) or certificate of insurance you can request one by sending an e-mail
to insinfo@winga.org and we will mail it to you. Any other questions can also be directed to our
office at 608-242-3100.




